
 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM 
  
To:  Nick J. Mosby, President, Baltimore City Council 
 
From:  Peter Little, Executive Director  
 
Date:  March 24, 2022  
 
Subject: City Council Bill 22-0197 
 
 

I am herein reporting on City Council Bill 22-0197, introduced by Councilmember Costello. 

The purpose of this bill is to modify the hours of applicable parking restrictions for Residential Parking 
Plan Area 31 (Townes at the Terraces); reduce the non-permit parking time threshold; establish an 
exception to the applicable permit limit; and correct and conform related provisions. 

The Parking Authority of Baltimore City (PABC) has reviewed the proposed legislation and discussed 
the intent of the bill with both the Councilmember and the RPP Advisory Board Member for RPP Area 
31. Prior to this legislation’s introduction, the Councilmember’s Office and the RPP Advisory Board 
Member have engaged with and received support on this initiative from the local residents and Mother 
Mary Lange Catholic School.  

As this is a community-based program and this legislation has community support, the PABC does not 
oppose the passage of City Council Bill 22-0197. 

  


